FREE!   FREE!   FREE!

 Get your Vine Mealybug traps and Pheromone now
The Lake County Department of Agriculture is strongly encouraging growers to obtain Vine Mealybug (VMB) traps from them by the end of June.  The VMB is a pest that has dire consequences if it is allowed to become established in a vineyard.  Early detection is critical to giving the vineyard owner/operator a chance at possible eradication.  To that end, the Lake County Department of Agriculture is deploying and servicing over 100 traps countywide in all of the major growing regions.  We hope to have most, if not all, of our traps out by the end of June.  The trapping season runs from July to first rains and significant cool-down in early winter.  A very important part of the overall detection effort are the traps that growers deploy and then return to the Ag. Dept. for reading. Working together, we can effectively double the trapping data for the county and you, as growers, will know what is (or hopefully is not!) in your vineyard.  The knowledge gained either way is very important.  We will coordinate with growers to assure that the same vineyard is not trapped with a grower trap (or traps) as well as a county program trap.

Please stop by the Department of Agriculture (883 Lakeport Blvd. in Lakeport) to pick-up your VMB traps and pheromone completely free of charge.  These traps have been purchased by CDFA and distributed to the counties specifically for this purpose. We have literature on how to assemble the trap and we will answer any questions you might have.  Come in when you get the chance, Monday - Friday, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM (our front counter is closed from 12 to 1 for lunch).  We hope you will take advantage of this free program to monitor for a vineyard pest that is a significant threat to any vineyard in Lake County.

For questions or more information, please call Chuck Morse at the Lake County Department of Agriculture – 263-0217.
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